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BROOKHAVEN NATIONAL LABORATORY 
ASSOCIATED UNIVERSITIES, INC. 

UPTON, L. I.. N. Y. 11973 

TEL. AREA CODE 516 YAPHANK 4-6262 

MEDICAL DEPARTMENT 

Mr. William A. Bonnet 
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission 
P. 0. Box 580 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96809 

Dear Mr. Bonnet: 

September 15, 1967 

I understand that Neil Rasmussen has left you for a job 
with NASA. Since we are planning our next Marshallese survey 
for next March, it would be appreciated if you would nominate 
a new liaison officer to help us with our program. I was sorry 
to hear that Neil had left since he had done an excellent job 
as liaison officer. I will be in touch with you in the near 
future concerning plans for the next survey. It will probably 
not be quite as extensive as last years survey. We will still 
concentrate on the thyroid problem since that still causes us 
a lot of worry. The transportation problems will also need 
to be worked out before too long. Looking forward to hearing 
from you. With best regards. 

Sincerely, 

REFER: 

Robert A. Conard, M.D. 
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